
The Catholic Women’s League of Canada is a place of fellowship as well 

as personal and spiritual growth.  The CWL is also a major women’s 

organization confronting controversial issues in our society and 

representing the views of Catholic women to both provincial and federal 

governments.  

 

At St. Paul's, we have over 120 members as involved as their personal 

situations permit.  We meet the second Tuesday of each month in the 

parish hall.   All women of the parish are invited to attend any of our 

meetings or events.  

 

Please visit us at https://stpaulscwl.org/  

 

Contact us at  stpaulscwl@gmail.com. 
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